
Once our public health experts give us the green light to 
resume operations, we will look forward to  

welcoming our guests back, while ensuring a safe and 
healthy visit.

In the meantime, we are asking that visitors to the 
County be patient and please stay home to reduce the 

spread of the COVID-19 coronavirus in our community.

By following the province of Ontario’s health  
guidelines together, we can stop the spread of 

COVID-19. 

The members of the Prince Edward County  
Accommodation Association are eager to welcome 

our guests back to The County as soon as possible. 

Residents of Prince Edward County have worked very 
hard to prevent the spread of the  

pandemic within our community by following the health 
guidelines of the province. 

Nobody wants to see these efforts go to waste. 

HELP US SUPPORT 
RESPONSIBLE TOURISM

For membership details and other information please contact us at info@staypec.com

https://huffestates.com
https://www.jacksonsfalls.com
https://www.sandbanksvacations.com
https://www.thejunemotel.com
https://www.pictonharbourinn.com
https://www.airbnb.ca/rooms/19590631?source_impression_id=p3_1589308011_h6xYeVV6t76UikZ2&guests=1&adults=1
https://sandbankssummervillage.com
https://www.hotelsone.com/prince-edward-hotels-ca/the-waring-house.html?as=g&aid=123437990198&dsti=334724&dstt=8&akw=the%20waring%20house&asrc=Search&ast=&gclid=EAIaIQobChMIpLLy17Lk4QIVUP_jBx04pQ0KEAAYASAAEgJxvfD_BwE
http://staypec.com

	PHI: 
	Stone Crop: 
	Sandbank VT: 
	Summer Village: 
	The June Motel: 
	Jackson Falls: 
	Huff Estate: 
	Waring House: 
	Stay Pec: 


